
 

 

T 
he  summer of 2020 was certainly one to remember — mostly for the adverse circum-

stances related to the COVID-19 pandemic, but also for special times spent together 

enjoying relaxing space and experiencing some delightful summer weather. Again, our 

greetings with sadness that events needed to be cancelled, but  hoping that each and 

everyone of you is safe and healthy. 

Typical of this Fall Issue of the newsletter, we thank the many people and organizations who sup-

port the Association and our fundraising events. Our downsized fundraiser for the Caneadea Dam  

Fund was successful and the July 3rd member-supported fireworks were quite special. 

We certainly hope to return to a more normal way of life in the months ahead and that next sum-

mer at the lake is safe and apart from any pandemic or other life threats. Please be safe and 

abide with all health precautions. Travel safely if your plans include such and let’s look with new 

hope to next lake season. 
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Thanks to all who participated, we had a fun 

day fishing and very successful Food Pantry 

Drive! Kid’s Fishing Derby winners are:  

1-5 Years: Joey/Myla, 8-3/4” Perch 

6-9 Years: Boomer, 16-3/4” Walleye 

10-13 Years: Jackson, 15” Small Bass 

14 -15 Years: Abby, 14-3/4” Walleye 

 

The Food Pantry Boat Drive netted an amazing 

300+ bags of food and over $1,000 for the 

Rushford Food Panty. An awesome record & 

deeply needed. 
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Changes this year due to the pandemic 

forced the Rushford Lake  Landowners’ As-

sociation to change from a gala dinner even-

ing to a raffle and basket fundraiser. Either 

way, it happened to be especially fun for 

those who won prizes. Those included the 

following: 

Priscilla Cronk — the gorgeous Jeanne Elliott 

handmade quilt; Diane Maynard — the  We-

ber Gas Grill (donated in memory of John 

Houseman, Doug Cronk & John Stromecki);  

Juliette Reashor — the WOW! Bouncer donat-

ed by R&K Marina; Rocky & Gina Dubick — an 

engraved wooden Rushford Lake presenta-

tion tray donated by RLRD Chairman Daryl 

Stevens and Trena Mooar who won a Gift 

Certificate to Hart’s Jewelry donated by Bill 

Hart. 

Several other residents donated gift baskets 

and gift cards making several other partici-

pants happy to be in the raffle. 

Fundraising total: $4,235 
Thanks to all who Donated and Participated 

 Another Caneadea 

Dam Fundraiser with 

an Italian Dinner theme 

 Fireworks 

 Fishing Derby 

 Food Pantry Drive 

Lake Directory 

Pictures 
Remember to send in your 

pictures to be included in the 

Lake Directory: Lake life, 

family pics, pets, sports and 

fun all welcome! Send to: 

LakeDirectory@gmail.com 

Can & Bottle Drive 
Two great days with your dona-

tions totaling $1,575.70 to be 

added to the Caneadea Dam @ 

Rushford Lake Fund. THANKS! 

From the Board of Directors 


